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the 1 new york times bestselling author of hotel and airport hits with another blockbuster a terrorist
takedown of california s power grid the observer in the middle of a sweltering july heat wave that has no
end in sight california s golden state power and light is on overload an emergency brownout is already in
effect then gsp l s newest and largest generator explodes with four people dead and a widespread loss of
power a fringe group takes responsibility but for gsp l vice president nim goldman and his family his
adversary investigative reporter nancy molineaux detective harry london and beautiful quadriplegic karen
sloan whose every breath depends on electric power the terror is just beginning a dramatic and timely
story of the people and the events leading to a crisis overload presents a fascinating view of the little
known world of electric power production that is vital to contemporary life the 1 new york times
bestselling author of airport reveals the inner workings of a new orleans hotel and the human drama
unfolding behind its closed doors during five sultry days the lives of the guests the management and the
workers at new orleans largest and most elite hotel converge the owner has four days to raise the money to
save his financially ailing property the general manager once blacklisted from the hospitality business
struggles with one crisis after another a rebellious heiress will do anything to attain her secret desires
the duke and the duchess in the lavish presidential suite are covering up a crime and within one of the
many guest rooms hides a professional thief filled with memorable characters and authentic detail about
the inner machinery and secrets of a five star hotel this gripping new york times bestseller sold millions
of copies and was adapted for both film and tv set in a time when travel was still glamorous and grand
independent hotels set the standard for luxury it s a read like a vacation in itself from the author of
such behind the scenes blockbusters as the moneychangers and wheels the 1 new york times bestselling
thriller about an airport thrust into chaos by a whiteout blizzard a spellbinder the denver post as a
raging blizzard wreaks havoc at lincoln international airport outside chicago airport and airline
personnel try to cope with this unstoppable force of nature that is endangering thousands of lives and in
the air a lone plane struggles to reach its destination over the course of seven pulse pounding hours a
tense human drama plays out as a brilliant airport manager an arrogant pilot a tough maintenance man and a
beautiful stewardess strive to avert disaster featuring a diverse cast of vibrant characters airport is
both a realistic depiction of the airline industry and a novel of nail biting suspense this ebook includes
a foreword by the author master storyteller arthur hailey s 1 new york times bestseller is a turbocharged
thriller about america s automobile industry from the bottom up ford chrysler general motors they were the
big three accused by critics of greed monopoly and abusing the public trust in the shadows of these
towering giants is american motors blazing its own path to greatness adam trenton the fiercely ambitious
executive in charge of project development wants to take the company into the future with the new cutting
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edge car he s developing but his single minded dedication has his neglected wife seeking dangerous thrills
making adam vulnerable to a growing web of deceit blackmail and organized crime from detroit s inner city
to its affluent suburbs from the executive suites and secret design studios to the assembly line jungle
and the maximum security testing grounds wheels is a breakneck ride full of human drama through one of
america s most complex and competitive industries the 1 bestselling author of the blockbuster thrillers
airport and hotel takes on the world of high finance cliched lurid and utterly absorbing philip hensher
the guardian ben roselli president of first mercantile american bank and grandson of the founder makes the
shocking announcement that he s dying with no offspring to inherit the company roselli knows that
executive vps roscoe heyward and alex vandervoort are the obvious candidates to succeed him heyward who
has been with first mercantile for two decades will do whatever it takes to bring in new clients and win
the coveted presidency vandervoort a newcomer from the federal reserve with a left wing girlfriend
advocates for a socially responsible plan of growth and now the discovery of counterfeit cash and credit
card fraud threatens the future of the bank itself from the day to day business dealings to the inner
sanctums of the money trading center and the boardroom hailey s novel is a riveting tale of ambition greed
and the us banking system over de gebeurtenissen die zich afspelen rond een vliegveld waar door de slechte
weersomstandigheden enorme vertragingen zijn ontstaan arthur hailey s wife sheila delivers an affectionate
and deliciously candid account of her marriage to the 1 bestselling author of such popular classics as
airport and hotel to stay happily married to anyone for twenty five years is an achievement to stay
happily married for that length of time to a writer is a miracle with wit and rare candor sheila hailey
shares the story of life with her famous husband from the first time she heard his voice while
transcribing a letter he d recorded on a dictaphone and their early days scraping together pennies to go
to the movies to arthur s brainstorm for his first television play to the thrilling blockbuster success of
airport and their visits to hollywood to see his novels made into movies providing insight into her
husband s creative processes and the book publishing business sheila also reveals the challenges of
raising a family with a workaholic husband who craved excitement vibrantly written this is the love story
of two strong willed people fiercely committed to each other and the philosophy of living life to its
fullest 1 new york times bestselling author arthur hailey takes readers into the highest echelons of
government as two nations leaders prepare for a third world war a call from the us president to canada s
prime minister an intimate reception at the ottawa residence of her majesty s governor general the arrival
of a ship in vancouver three seemingly unrelated events three thousand miles apart upset the balance of
global power and alter the landscape of the free world as canada s prime minister james howden works to
ensure his nation s survival in a nuclear war he faces another threat a lawyer on a crusade for justice
and truth with two nations struggling to keep a lid on an explosive secret howden will undergo a crisis of
conscience that leaves him fighting for his political life at once an electrifying novel of international
politics during the cold war and a cautionary tale about what can happen when men believe they are above
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the law in high places is arthur hailey s personal favorite of all his works terrorists target a tv
anchorman and his family in the 1 new york times bestselling author s novel set in the high pressure
network news industry anchorman crawford sloane a respected reporter who made his name as a vietnam war
correspondent thrives on the unpredictability of life in the newsroom whether he s covering the imminent
crash of an airliner in distress terror in south america or riots in eastern europe or dealing with the
cold blooded politics of one of america s premier news organizations he never loses his cool with
terrorism dominating the evening news sloane takes precautions because he knows that as the face of
american democracy he s a prime target for radicals but when terrorists kidnap his family he s no longer
reporting the news he s living it unwilling to rely on the help of ruthless network executives or the
intrepid reporter who was once a rival for the affections of his wife sloane sets out to track down the
kidnappers himself and he soon learns that pure terror can lie behind the headlines when george spencer a
salesman trouble shooter managed late one night to catch the last seat on a charter plane at winnipeg
there was nothing to distinguish the flight from hundreds of others which take place all over the world
every day the fifty odd passengers were ordinary intelligent people out to enjoy themselves at an
important ball game the crew were well trained and efficient the aircraft was a four engined luxury plane
of the type you would see at any large airport true they were late arriving at winnipeg from toronto due
to local ground fog but there was nothing alarming in that it was soon after they had begun the last leg
of their journey across 1 500 miles of rugged mountainous country to vancouver that things started to
happen things that could happen anywhere the reader shares the nerve wracking tension of an appalling
emergency nearly four miles above the earth learns something of what it means to attempt to control a
modern airliner and follows step by step the urgent developments on the ground flight into danger is a
unique collaboration between john castle and arthur hailey two writers who have each established for
himself a considerable reputation for fully documented completely realistic suspense it was originally
published in the usa under the title runway zero eight part of a series designed to be suitable for
students at upper intermediate level including those preparing for the cambridge first certificate
examinations all titles feature an introduction to the authors the characters and themes of the text
master storyteller arthur hailey s new york times bestselling novel takes readers behind the scenes of the
billion dollar pharmaceutical drug industry it starts as a routine case mary rowe contracts hepatitis from
unclean drinking water and the infection should work its way out of her system in a few days but when the
illness worsens and she slips into a coma dr andrew jordan is forced to tell rowe s husband that his wife
is dying it s 1957 and there simply isn t a drug that can save her pharmaceutical saleswoman celia de grey
then offers dr jordan a sample of an experimental drug that cures the dying woman overnight this marks the
beginning of an epic journey and a great romance for a dedicated internist and an idealistic ambitious
woman the miracle cure establishes de grey as a rising star within the industry but as the years pass she
and her husband dr jordan begin to realize that her bosses are driven not by the desire to eradicate
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disease but by greed millions can be made in matters of life and death for those who don t mind getting
blood on their hands the 1 new york times bestselling author s classic novel of life and death drama
inside a major american hospital easy to read and hard to stop reading kirkus reviews change is in the air
when a new board chairman sets out to modernize and expand three counties hospital in burlington
pennsylvania a once venerable institution whose standards have slipped dynamic dr kent o donnell a harvard
medical school trained surgeon accepts the board s offer to lead and reform the rundown disorganized
hospital because he wants to make his mark on the world as medical board president o donnell faces his
greatest challenge in dr joe pearson three counties elderly head pathologist once an excellent
diagnostician pearson is now out of touch with the latest research and procedures in laboratory medicine
but if the hospital lets the imperious doctor go it risks losing an important benefactor s financial
support arthur hailey s fascinating dramatic and scrupulously researched story reveals both the
professional personal and romantic aspects of an administrator surgeon s life as well as the tragedies and
moments of joy that occur every day in a hospital a place where life often begins and ends the bronze
doors of first mercantile american bank are open the day begins so do the high stake risks the public
scandals and the private affairs here is the inside world of secret million dollar deals made manipulated
and sweetened with sex by the men and women who play to win each luxuriously unaware of the danger that
threatens to strip them of everything they live and die for a killer s confession on death row prompts
malcolm ainslie the miami detective who captured him to reopen a case the trail leads ainslie to a
policewoman with whom he once had an affair and who now sits on a police board and could end his career ニュー
ヨークのマンハッタン総合病院で 不審な病気が流行しはじめていた 糖尿病で入院した患者が 強い伝染力をもつ原因不明の感染症により死亡してしまったのだ ニューヨーク市の監察医ジャック ステープルトンは 院内感染による
肺ペストを疑って 調査を開始する だが 真相解明もままならないうちに 病気は患者だけでなく病院スタッフにまで広がっていく しかも ジャックには恐るべき魔手が迫っていた es ist montagabend in
dem luxuriösen st gregory hotel in new orleans herrscht hochbetrieb alles klappt wie am schnürchen beim
empfang auf den etagen in der bar in küche und keller man könnte zufrieden sein doch unter der gleißenden
oberfläche knistert es in dieser glamourösen welt der schönen und reichen geben sich leidenschaften liebe
und intrigen die hand damit nicht genug das st gregory befindet sich in finanziellen schwierigkeiten nicht
nur der hotelbesitzer warren trent ist davon betroffen auch seine hübsche assistentin christine sowie der
ehrbare geschäftsführer peter mcdermott müssen alles auf eine karte setzen um das hotel zu retten museum a
new novel from author roger hailey first son of master novelist arthur hailey launches the first in the
series of black knight chronicles meet the black knight michael donley donley comes to the aid of recently
incarcerated new fish and in their time of greatest need befriends them and chronicles their stories in
chronicle one the reader meets wealthy miami businessman johnny rainco and his wife lisa and follows their
lives through marital infidelities as their two worlds collide rainco is arrested and jailed for domestic
violence and the reader is catapulted into the american prison system where they learn about the novel s
characters through the eyes of this rather special inmate narrator there they are confronted by the sharks
hardened inmates who prey on new fish like the newly incarcerated rainco convinced he has lost control of
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his marriage rainco makes a terrible decision and plots revenge against his wife with the aid of a
sinister criminal his eventual release and reunion with his wife ignite the story and rocket the reader
onto a tension filled roller coaster ride in the best hitchcock tradition targeting the tragedy of
domestic violence museum is sure to attract attention and raise awareness a four part adaptation of arthur
hailey s tale of power and greed in the banking business when two ambitious vice presidents become rivals
over an imminent board room vacancy オレの名は ダニエル ウィアー 身長が2メートルもあるくせに 内気で センチメンタルで 妙にモラリスト 恋愛も得意とはいえない 運命を感じた
ジーンとの初恋も うやむやなまま通り過ぎた だけど 曲作りの才能にだけは自信があった ベーシスト兼ソングライターとして加入したバンド フローズン ゴールド は瞬く間に大成功 アルバムは爆発的に売れ 熱狂的なファン
の視線を浴び 使い切れないほどの金が懐に入り バンドは英国 70sの伝説になった すべてが夢のようだった オレのせいで バンドのメンバーが死んでしまうまでは 輝かしい日々 見逃した愛 忌まわしい事件 全ての思い出
について語ろう そして ストリートの向こうに見つけた未来についても コマロフの野望は阻止されねばならない 英情報部は元ciaのジェイスン モンクに白羽の矢を立てる 彼にはかつてソ連に苦杯を喫し ciaを追われると
いう苦い過去があった が 対露工作に関して 彼の右に出る者はいない 英情報部の作戦は 繊細を極めた 単なる暗殺では 第二のコマロフを誕生させるだけだ モスクワに潜入したモンクは世論に影響力を持つ四人の人物に接触を
始める が 追手はすぐに迫ってきた 現役時代の宿敵 元kgbで 今やコマロフの右腕となったグリシンだった 諜報小説の巨匠が二十五年の万感を込めて描く 絶筆作品 blue trust has all the
ingredients of a gripping thriller except it s all true in the late 1980s bruce and lynne verchere had it
all he was a successful tax lawyer whose clients included brian mulroney and bestselling novelist arthur
hailey she was a computer software entrepreneur whose innovative systems revolutionized office management
throughout north america when lynne s company was sold bruce could finally afford the extravagances he had
long coveted a plane a yacht a summer home in maine and a condo in telluride through intricate
manipulation he was able to secrete his family s wealth beyond the reach of the taxman and even his wife
then bruce verchere fell in love the desperate affair and dangerous ultimatum that followed provide this
true story with a chilling climax blue trust is a complex tale of high drama brilliantly told by one of
canada s most admired investigative journalists モンテ クリスト伯 最終巻 復讐を果たすべき残りの二人 ヴィルフォールとダングラールに モンテ クリスト伯の周到で執
拗な追求をのがれるすべはなかった ヴィルフォールは自分の家にふりかかる魔手が娘のヴァランチーヌにまで及んだのを機に その原因が妻エロイーズであることをついに知る 彼は仮借ない 死刑 の判決を妻に突きつける だが
威信をかけたベネデットに対する告発は おおやけの場で暗転 ヴィルフォールはかつてないスキャンダルを暴露される うちひしがれて家に戻った彼を待っていたのは 最愛の子エドゥワールを道連れにした妻の亡骸であった ヴィル
フォールは精神の錯乱をきたす モンテ クリストは罪なき幼い者をも罰したことに自責をおぼえ 彼の手中におちて餓死寸前の状態にあったダングラールにはそれ以上の復讐を思いとどまる 彼は若いヴァランチーヌとマクシミリヤン
の幸多い未来を祝福し 待て 希望を捨てるな の言葉を残してエデとともに船で去っていく a ruthless investor attempts to take over the new orleans hotel
st gregory s while scheming staff plan to blackmail guests engaged in careless promiscuity 大物詐欺師で富豪のハーヴェイ
メトカーフの策略により 北海油田の幽霊会社の株を買わされ 合計百万ドルを巻きあげられて無一文になった四人の男たち 天才的数学教授を中心に医者 画商 貴族が専門を生かしたプランを持ちより 頭脳のかぎりを尽くして展開
する絶妙華麗 痛快無比の奪回作戦 新機軸のエンターテインメントとして話題を呼ぶ コン ゲーム小説 の傑作
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Overload
2014-05-13

the 1 new york times bestselling author of hotel and airport hits with another blockbuster a terrorist
takedown of california s power grid the observer in the middle of a sweltering july heat wave that has no
end in sight california s golden state power and light is on overload an emergency brownout is already in
effect then gsp l s newest and largest generator explodes with four people dead and a widespread loss of
power a fringe group takes responsibility but for gsp l vice president nim goldman and his family his
adversary investigative reporter nancy molineaux detective harry london and beautiful quadriplegic karen
sloan whose every breath depends on electric power the terror is just beginning a dramatic and timely
story of the people and the events leading to a crisis overload presents a fascinating view of the little
known world of electric power production that is vital to contemporary life

Hotel
2014-05-13

the 1 new york times bestselling author of airport reveals the inner workings of a new orleans hotel and
the human drama unfolding behind its closed doors during five sultry days the lives of the guests the
management and the workers at new orleans largest and most elite hotel converge the owner has four days to
raise the money to save his financially ailing property the general manager once blacklisted from the
hospitality business struggles with one crisis after another a rebellious heiress will do anything to
attain her secret desires the duke and the duchess in the lavish presidential suite are covering up a
crime and within one of the many guest rooms hides a professional thief filled with memorable characters
and authentic detail about the inner machinery and secrets of a five star hotel this gripping new york
times bestseller sold millions of copies and was adapted for both film and tv set in a time when travel
was still glamorous and grand independent hotels set the standard for luxury it s a read like a vacation
in itself from the author of such behind the scenes blockbusters as the moneychangers and wheels

Airport
2014-05-13

the 1 new york times bestselling thriller about an airport thrust into chaos by a whiteout blizzard a
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spellbinder the denver post as a raging blizzard wreaks havoc at lincoln international airport outside
chicago airport and airline personnel try to cope with this unstoppable force of nature that is
endangering thousands of lives and in the air a lone plane struggles to reach its destination over the
course of seven pulse pounding hours a tense human drama plays out as a brilliant airport manager an
arrogant pilot a tough maintenance man and a beautiful stewardess strive to avert disaster featuring a
diverse cast of vibrant characters airport is both a realistic depiction of the airline industry and a
novel of nail biting suspense this ebook includes a foreword by the author

ストロング・メディスン
1988

master storyteller arthur hailey s 1 new york times bestseller is a turbocharged thriller about america s
automobile industry from the bottom up ford chrysler general motors they were the big three accused by
critics of greed monopoly and abusing the public trust in the shadows of these towering giants is american
motors blazing its own path to greatness adam trenton the fiercely ambitious executive in charge of
project development wants to take the company into the future with the new cutting edge car he s
developing but his single minded dedication has his neglected wife seeking dangerous thrills making adam
vulnerable to a growing web of deceit blackmail and organized crime from detroit s inner city to its
affluent suburbs from the executive suites and secret design studios to the assembly line jungle and the
maximum security testing grounds wheels is a breakneck ride full of human drama through one of america s
most complex and competitive industries

Wheels
2014-05-13

the 1 bestselling author of the blockbuster thrillers airport and hotel takes on the world of high finance
cliched lurid and utterly absorbing philip hensher the guardian ben roselli president of first mercantile
american bank and grandson of the founder makes the shocking announcement that he s dying with no
offspring to inherit the company roselli knows that executive vps roscoe heyward and alex vandervoort are
the obvious candidates to succeed him heyward who has been with first mercantile for two decades will do
whatever it takes to bring in new clients and win the coveted presidency vandervoort a newcomer from the
federal reserve with a left wing girlfriend advocates for a socially responsible plan of growth and now
the discovery of counterfeit cash and credit card fraud threatens the future of the bank itself from the
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day to day business dealings to the inner sanctums of the money trading center and the boardroom hailey s
novel is a riveting tale of ambition greed and the us banking system

The Moneychangers
2014-05-13

over de gebeurtenissen die zich afspelen rond een vliegveld waar door de slechte weersomstandigheden
enorme vertragingen zijn ontstaan

Airport
1977-01-01

arthur hailey s wife sheila delivers an affectionate and deliciously candid account of her marriage to the
1 bestselling author of such popular classics as airport and hotel to stay happily married to anyone for
twenty five years is an achievement to stay happily married for that length of time to a writer is a
miracle with wit and rare candor sheila hailey shares the story of life with her famous husband from the
first time she heard his voice while transcribing a letter he d recorded on a dictaphone and their early
days scraping together pennies to go to the movies to arthur s brainstorm for his first television play to
the thrilling blockbuster success of airport and their visits to hollywood to see his novels made into
movies providing insight into her husband s creative processes and the book publishing business sheila
also reveals the challenges of raising a family with a workaholic husband who craved excitement vibrantly
written this is the love story of two strong willed people fiercely committed to each other and the
philosophy of living life to its fullest

I Married a Best Seller
2014-05-13

1 new york times bestselling author arthur hailey takes readers into the highest echelons of government as
two nations leaders prepare for a third world war a call from the us president to canada s prime minister
an intimate reception at the ottawa residence of her majesty s governor general the arrival of a ship in
vancouver three seemingly unrelated events three thousand miles apart upset the balance of global power
and alter the landscape of the free world as canada s prime minister james howden works to ensure his
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nation s survival in a nuclear war he faces another threat a lawyer on a crusade for justice and truth
with two nations struggling to keep a lid on an explosive secret howden will undergo a crisis of
conscience that leaves him fighting for his political life at once an electrifying novel of international
politics during the cold war and a cautionary tale about what can happen when men believe they are above
the law in high places is arthur hailey s personal favorite of all his works

In High Places
2014-05-13

terrorists target a tv anchorman and his family in the 1 new york times bestselling author s novel set in
the high pressure network news industry anchorman crawford sloane a respected reporter who made his name
as a vietnam war correspondent thrives on the unpredictability of life in the newsroom whether he s
covering the imminent crash of an airliner in distress terror in south america or riots in eastern europe
or dealing with the cold blooded politics of one of america s premier news organizations he never loses
his cool with terrorism dominating the evening news sloane takes precautions because he knows that as the
face of american democracy he s a prime target for radicals but when terrorists kidnap his family he s no
longer reporting the news he s living it unwilling to rely on the help of ruthless network executives or
the intrepid reporter who was once a rival for the affections of his wife sloane sets out to track down
the kidnappers himself and he soon learns that pure terror can lie behind the headlines

The Evening News
2015-10-20

when george spencer a salesman trouble shooter managed late one night to catch the last seat on a charter
plane at winnipeg there was nothing to distinguish the flight from hundreds of others which take place all
over the world every day the fifty odd passengers were ordinary intelligent people out to enjoy themselves
at an important ball game the crew were well trained and efficient the aircraft was a four engined luxury
plane of the type you would see at any large airport true they were late arriving at winnipeg from toronto
due to local ground fog but there was nothing alarming in that it was soon after they had begun the last
leg of their journey across 1 500 miles of rugged mountainous country to vancouver that things started to
happen things that could happen anywhere the reader shares the nerve wracking tension of an appalling
emergency nearly four miles above the earth learns something of what it means to attempt to control a
modern airliner and follows step by step the urgent developments on the ground flight into danger is a
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unique collaboration between john castle and arthur hailey two writers who have each established for
himself a considerable reputation for fully documented completely realistic suspense it was originally
published in the usa under the title runway zero eight

Flight into Danger
2015-10-01

part of a series designed to be suitable for students at upper intermediate level including those
preparing for the cambridge first certificate examinations all titles feature an introduction to the
authors the characters and themes of the text

Airport
1993

master storyteller arthur hailey s new york times bestselling novel takes readers behind the scenes of the
billion dollar pharmaceutical drug industry it starts as a routine case mary rowe contracts hepatitis from
unclean drinking water and the infection should work its way out of her system in a few days but when the
illness worsens and she slips into a coma dr andrew jordan is forced to tell rowe s husband that his wife
is dying it s 1957 and there simply isn t a drug that can save her pharmaceutical saleswoman celia de grey
then offers dr jordan a sample of an experimental drug that cures the dying woman overnight this marks the
beginning of an epic journey and a great romance for a dedicated internist and an idealistic ambitious
woman the miracle cure establishes de grey as a rising star within the industry but as the years pass she
and her husband dr jordan begin to realize that her bosses are driven not by the desire to eradicate
disease but by greed millions can be made in matters of life and death for those who don t mind getting
blood on their hands

Strong Medicine
2015-10-20

the 1 new york times bestselling author s classic novel of life and death drama inside a major american
hospital easy to read and hard to stop reading kirkus reviews change is in the air when a new board
chairman sets out to modernize and expand three counties hospital in burlington pennsylvania a once
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venerable institution whose standards have slipped dynamic dr kent o donnell a harvard medical school
trained surgeon accepts the board s offer to lead and reform the rundown disorganized hospital because he
wants to make his mark on the world as medical board president o donnell faces his greatest challenge in
dr joe pearson three counties elderly head pathologist once an excellent diagnostician pearson is now out
of touch with the latest research and procedures in laboratory medicine but if the hospital lets the
imperious doctor go it risks losing an important benefactor s financial support arthur hailey s
fascinating dramatic and scrupulously researched story reveals both the professional personal and romantic
aspects of an administrator surgeon s life as well as the tragedies and moments of joy that occur every
day in a hospital a place where life often begins and ends

Life Sentences
1987-02

the bronze doors of first mercantile american bank are open the day begins so do the high stake risks the
public scandals and the private affairs here is the inside world of secret million dollar deals made
manipulated and sweetened with sex by the men and women who play to win each luxuriously unaware of the
danger that threatens to strip them of everything they live and die for

The Final Diagnosis
2015-10-20

a killer s confession on death row prompts malcolm ainslie the miami detective who captured him to reopen
a case the trail leads ainslie to a policewoman with whom he once had an affair and who now sits on a
police board and could end his career

The Moneychangers
1994-01-01

ニューヨークのマンハッタン総合病院で 不審な病気が流行しはじめていた 糖尿病で入院した患者が 強い伝染力をもつ原因不明の感染症により死亡してしまったのだ ニューヨーク市の監察医ジャック ステープルトンは 院内感染
による肺ペストを疑って 調査を開始する だが 真相解明もままならないうちに 病気は患者だけでなく病院スタッフにまで広がっていく しかも ジャックには恐るべき魔手が迫っていた
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Detective
1998

es ist montagabend in dem luxuriösen st gregory hotel in new orleans herrscht hochbetrieb alles klappt wie
am schnürchen beim empfang auf den etagen in der bar in küche und keller man könnte zufrieden sein doch
unter der gleißenden oberfläche knistert es in dieser glamourösen welt der schönen und reichen geben sich
leidenschaften liebe und intrigen die hand damit nicht genug das st gregory befindet sich in finanziellen
schwierigkeiten nicht nur der hotelbesitzer warren trent ist davon betroffen auch seine hübsche
assistentin christine sowie der ehrbare geschäftsführer peter mcdermott müssen alles auf eine karte setzen
um das hotel zu retten

Airport
1995

museum a new novel from author roger hailey first son of master novelist arthur hailey launches the first
in the series of black knight chronicles meet the black knight michael donley donley comes to the aid of
recently incarcerated new fish and in their time of greatest need befriends them and chronicles their
stories in chronicle one the reader meets wealthy miami businessman johnny rainco and his wife lisa and
follows their lives through marital infidelities as their two worlds collide rainco is arrested and jailed
for domestic violence and the reader is catapulted into the american prison system where they learn about
the novel s characters through the eyes of this rather special inmate narrator there they are confronted
by the sharks hardened inmates who prey on new fish like the newly incarcerated rainco convinced he has
lost control of his marriage rainco makes a terrible decision and plots revenge against his wife with the
aid of a sinister criminal his eventual release and reunion with his wife ignite the story and rocket the
reader onto a tension filled roller coaster ride in the best hitchcock tradition targeting the tragedy of
domestic violence museum is sure to attract attention and raise awareness

Evening News_ the
1990-04-01

a four part adaptation of arthur hailey s tale of power and greed in the banking business when two
ambitious vice presidents become rivals over an imminent board room vacancy
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Runway Zero-Eight
1973-06-01

オレの名は ダニエル ウィアー 身長が2メートルもあるくせに 内気で センチメンタルで 妙にモラリスト 恋愛も得意とはいえない 運命を感じたジーンとの初恋も うやむやなまま通り過ぎた だけど 曲作りの才能にだけは
自信があった ベーシスト兼ソングライターとして加入したバンド フローズン ゴールド は瞬く間に大成功 アルバムは爆発的に売れ 熱狂的なファンの視線を浴び 使い切れないほどの金が懐に入り バンドは英国 70sの伝説
になった すべてが夢のようだった オレのせいで バンドのメンバーが死んでしまうまでは 輝かしい日々 見逃した愛 忌まわしい事件 全ての思い出について語ろう そして ストリートの向こうに見つけた未来についても

Detective - 36 Copy Bin
1998-06-01

コマロフの野望は阻止されねばならない 英情報部は元ciaのジェイスン モンクに白羽の矢を立てる 彼にはかつてソ連に苦杯を喫し ciaを追われるという苦い過去があった が 対露工作に関して 彼の右に出る者はいない
英情報部の作戦は 繊細を極めた 単なる暗殺では 第二のコマロフを誕生させるだけだ モスクワに潜入したモンクは世論に影響力を持つ四人の人物に接触を始める が 追手はすぐに迫ってきた 現役時代の宿敵 元kgbで 今や
コマロフの右腕となったグリシンだった 諜報小説の巨匠が二十五年の万感を込めて描く 絶筆作品

コンテイジョン
1997-07

blue trust has all the ingredients of a gripping thriller except it s all true in the late 1980s bruce and
lynne verchere had it all he was a successful tax lawyer whose clients included brian mulroney and
bestselling novelist arthur hailey she was a computer software entrepreneur whose innovative systems
revolutionized office management throughout north america when lynne s company was sold bruce could
finally afford the extravagances he had long coveted a plane a yacht a summer home in maine and a condo in
telluride through intricate manipulation he was able to secrete his family s wealth beyond the reach of
the taxman and even his wife then bruce verchere fell in love the desperate affair and dangerous ultimatum
that followed provide this true story with a chilling climax blue trust is a complex tale of high drama
brilliantly told by one of canada s most admired investigative journalists

The Moneychangers
2017-11-13

モンテ クリスト伯 最終巻 復讐を果たすべき残りの二人 ヴィルフォールとダングラールに モンテ クリスト伯の周到で執拗な追求をのがれるすべはなかった ヴィルフォールは自分の家にふりかかる魔手が娘のヴァランチーヌに
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まで及んだのを機に その原因が妻エロイーズであることをついに知る 彼は仮借ない 死刑 の判決を妻に突きつける だが 威信をかけたベネデットに対する告発は おおやけの場で暗転 ヴィルフォールはかつてないスキャンダル
を暴露される うちひしがれて家に戻った彼を待っていたのは 最愛の子エドゥワールを道連れにした妻の亡骸であった ヴィルフォールは精神の錯乱をきたす モンテ クリストは罪なき幼い者をも罰したことに自責をおぼえ 彼の手
中におちて餓死寸前の状態にあったダングラールにはそれ以上の復讐を思いとどまる 彼は若いヴァランチーヌとマクシミリヤンの幸多い未来を祝福し 待て 希望を捨てるな の言葉を残してエデとともに船で去っていく

Hotel
2003-04-30

a ruthless investor attempts to take over the new orleans hotel st gregory s while scheming staff plan to
blackmail guests engaged in careless promiscuity

Museum
1981

大物詐欺師で富豪のハーヴェイ メトカーフの策略により 北海油田の幽霊会社の株を買わされ 合計百万ドルを巻きあげられて無一文になった四人の男たち 天才的数学教授を中心に医者 画商 貴族が専門を生かしたプランを持ちよ
り 頭脳のかぎりを尽くして展開する絶妙華麗 痛快無比の奪回作戦 新機軸のエンターテインメントとして話題を呼ぶ コン ゲーム小説 の傑作

Money Changers
1976

The Moneychangers
1978-01-01

マネー・チェンジャーズ
2001-12
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エスペデア・ストリート
19??

Airport
1978

自動車
1998-09

イコン下
1999-11

Blue Trust
1971

In high places
2003-02-25

モンテ・クリスト伯(5)
1982
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点字図書・錄音図書全国総合目錄
1974

ホテル
1993

百万ドルをとり返せ!
1991

Peregruzka
1978

マネーチェンジャーズ
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